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Library News

June 2019

Gulf Coast Library Presents
“Mississippi Potpourri, the Art of Susan Hopkins West”

The Southern Miss Gulf Coast Library on the Gulf Park
campus presents “Mississippi Potpourri, the Art of Susan
Hopkins West.” The exhibit will be on display on the
third floor of the Southern Miss Gulf Coast Library
through August and may be viewed during regular
library hours.

Click here for more.

McCain Library Under
Construction

Construction of McCain Library and
Archives, home to University Libraries'
Special Collections, began on Monday,
May 13. This project will improve the
structure of the building and provide
updates to the building's exterior.

During construction, Special Collections

http://lib.usm.edu/about_us/news/west_exhibit.html


will be open normal operating hours,
however, access to a small number of
collections could be impacted. 

Until further notice, please enter the
building using the north entrance,
opposite Cook Library.

Depending on the weather, the project is
expected to be complete by December
2019. For your safety, please be observant
of construction equipment in the area, and
stay outside of the boundaries of the
fence.

​If you have questions, please contact
Lorraine Stuart, head of Special
Collections and curator of historical
manuscripts and archives, at
Lorraine.Stuart@usm.edu or
601.266.4117.

Special Collections Item of the Month

Each month, University Libraries' Special Collections highlights an item from its
collections. This month, we are featuring a book commemorating the wedding
anniversary of Franz Joseph I and his wife. To learn more about this time, click here,
or visit the Special Collections page and click Item of the Month. If you have any
questions, contact Jennifer Brannock at Jennifer.Brannock@usm.edu or 601.266.4347. 

http://lib.usm.edu/spcol/exhibitions/item_of_the_month/iotm_june_2019.html
http://lib.usm.edu/spcol/


Materials about Tourism on the
Gulf Coast Displayed in Exhibit

Featuring brochures, hotel advertisements,
seafood restaurant menus, and other materials
from Special Collections, “Scenic South:
Tourism on the Gulf Coast” reveals a colorful
glimpse of recreation, vacation, and family fun
over the years.

This exhibit will be on display in the Cook
Library lobby through June during library
hours.

If you have questions about the exhibit or the
collections, contact Hali Black at
Hali.Black@usm.edu or 601.266.4255.

To read more about the exhibit, click here.

http://lib.usm.edu/about_us/cook_library_hours.html
http://news.usm.edu/article/gulf-coast-tourism-focus-cook-library-exhibit
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